
BLUM|COLLINS LLP
Aon Center
707 Wilshire Boulevard 
Suite 4880 
Los Angeles, California 
90017

213.572- 0405 phone
213.572- 0401 fax

Charles J. Rausch 
Associate Zoning Administrator 
City of Los Angeles 
Department of City Planning 
200 N. Spring Street, 7th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

VIA FEDEX AND EMAIL TO: 
charlie.rausch@lacity.org

Withdrawal of Appeals
Council File No. 17-0509
Case Nos. VTT-73536 and ENV-2014-2735-EIR

Re:

Dear Mr. Rausch:

This firm represents the Golden State Environmental Justice Alliance (“Golden State”), 
which, on May 2, 2017, appealed the City’s approvals under the above-referenced cases for the 
proposed project located at 1335-1357 Vine Street, 1338-1352 Ivar Avenue, 6331-6355 
Homewood Avenue, and 6314-6372 De Longpre Avenue (the “Project”).

Pursuant to Los Angeles Municipal Code Section 11.5.10 and any other applicable 
provisions of law, Golden State hereby withdraws all any and all of Golden State’s appeals 
concerning the Project in their entirety and respectfully requests that the City immediately 
terminate all further processing of such appeals.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Craig M. Collins
BLUM ICOLLINS llp

Sharon Dickinson, Office of the City Clerk (sharon.dickinson@lacity.org)
Zina Cheng, Office of the City Clerk (zina.cheng@lacity.org)
Luci Ibarra, Department of City Planning (luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org)
Sara Molina-Pearson, Department of City Planning (sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org)
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